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  Japan conferred the decoration on  

Her Excellency Amatlain Elizabeth Kabua 
 
Date:  November 4, 2024 
Majuro, Marshall Islands 
 
On November 3, the Government of Japan announced recipients of decorations for the 2024 
Autumn Imperial Conferment. Among them is Her Excellency Amatlain Elizabeth Kabua, 
who will receive “The Order of the Rising Sun, Gold and Silver Star” in recognition of her 
significant contribution to strengthening the relations and fostering friendship between Japan 
and the Republic of the Marshall Islands. Ambassador Amatlain Elizabeth Kabua dedicated 
herself to strengthening bilateral relations as the Ambassador of the Republic of the Marshall 
Islands to Japan from November 1997 to June 2005.  
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Embassy of Japan (Email: takashi.hattori-2@mofa.go.jp) 
HATTORI Takashi, Deputy Chief of Mission, Tel: 625-3311 
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